
May 14, 2021 

E-PORTAL FILING 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 5/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04083-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer's Direct Dial Number: (850) 52 1-1706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20210013-TP - In re: Application for designation as an eligible 
telecommunications carrier to receive rural digital opportunity fund auction (Auction 
904) support for voice and broadband services and request for expedited 
consideration, by Bright House Networks Information Services (Florida), LLC. 

Dear Mr. Tei tzman: 

By this Letter, Bright House Networks Information Services (Florida), LLC ("Charter") 
respectfully withdraws the request contained in its letter of March 10, 2021 . Charter appreciates 
the opportunities it has had to discuss its issues with Commission staff over the past few weeks 
and now asks that the staffs recommendation addressing Charter's Application for Designation as 
an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier be moved forward for consideration at the Commission's 
June 15 Agenda Conference. 

Thank you for your assistance with this filing. As always, please don't hesitate to let me 
know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Cc:// Office of General Counsel (Murphy) 

Kind regards, 

s/Beth Keating 
Beth Keating 
Gunster, Y oakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St. , Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 




